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September 12, 2025 

Debbie-Anne A. Reese 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426  

Re:  Morgantown Power, LLC, ER25-3339-000 

Dear Ms. Reese: 

On September 11, 2025, Monitoring Analytics, LLC, acting in its capacity as the Independent 
Market Monitor for PJM (“Market Monitor”), submitted a protest in the above referenced 
proceeding. The Market Monitor has subsequently discovered that it inadvertently omitted 
the cover page for Attachment A which identified a redacted confidential statement. Please 
find the missing cover page for Attachment A attached. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (610) 271-8053. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeffrey W. Mayes, General Counsel 
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Attachment A –  

CUI//PRIV- DO NOT RELEASE 
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